
Direct Pay Procedures (Policy 3220) has been revised effective September 7, 2006

Purchasing News 

Direct Pay Procedures (Policy 3220) has been revised effective 
September 7, 2006 

Revisions are related mainly to new authorities provided for by restructuring legislation. 
There are some new categories of transactions that can now be enacted at the 
departmental level. Also, dollar limitations have been increased on several transaction 
categories. You can view Policy 3220 by accessing the Purchasing Department website 
(link located in the Referenes Section): http://www.purch.vt.edu/html.docs/

directorytest.html or, by conducting a search in the primary university website. 
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